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Staff is requesting approval to revise the Statement of Estimated Regulatory Costs section 
in Item #3, February 17 Agenda to above mentioned recommendation. This change does not 
affect the issue or recommendation statements and therefore, an oral modification at agenda 
conference should not be necessary. 

On Page 2 of this recommendation, the last paragraph should be modified with the 
following text. 

Filing quarterly reports may increase IOU costs by a minimal amount, but the 
IOUs would benefit more by not having to file a confidentiality request for each 
interruption or curtailment report. PSC staff would benefit by getting timely 
reports and not spending time on confidentiality requests for non-essential 
information. It is not possible to quantify savings to the agency. The amount of 
savings would depend on the number of outages that occur in the future. 

While most of this information is contained in the Staff Analysis for Issue 1, it addresses 
the costs and benefits associated with the proposed rule and should be included in the SERC 
Section. 
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